
Minutes of the Thetford Conservation Commission –9 July 2014 at 7:15 PM 
Present: Li Shen, Bob Pulaski, Skip Sturman, Ann Lavanway 
Absent: Jason Berard, Libby Chapin, Eric Pyle, Jeff Smith, Connie Snyder 
Guest:  Mary Bryant 

1. Minutes from 11 June 2014 were not presented for approval because 
there was not a quorum of members. 

2. Commission members reviewed a DRB application and discussed the new 
state lakeshore regulations. 

3. Members discussed the new open meeting law.  One aspect of the law 
includes getting minutes to the Town Clerk within 5 days of a meeting.  
Towns will have one year to implement the changes that are required by 
the law. 

4. Members discussed the role and duties of the Commission with Mary 
Bryant. 

5. Mary described her interests in conservation. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:40PM. 

Reminder that Commission members should let Li know ahead of time if they 
cannot attend the next Conservation Committee meeting, so that she may plan 
accordingly. 

Our next meeting is 13 August 2014. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ann Lavanway 


